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NOTIFICATION  
 

 

 

1. It is notified for all concerned that the notification no. FMDS/247/PG/ dated 13th August, 

2013 regarding conduct of the extended round of DPG counselling (for vacant seats reverting 

to States after 4th round of All India counselling; vide Dr. Fraz Naseem & Ors vs Union of 

India, WP(c) no. 433 of 2013) scheduled to be held on 23rd August and 26th August, 2013 

stands withdrawn in the light of the order of the Hon’ble Supreme Court in the matter of 

Manish Nigam and Ors (SLP 24528/2013). 

 

2. The counselling will be conducted on the afore-mentioned dates only if permitted by the 

Hon’ble Supreme Court of India.  
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